
Holiday Greetings
from the team at

 Dear Friends,

 I just want to say thank you to everyone who has been a part of our mission

this year.  Despite the fear and sadness that is all around us, we have seen

such extraordinary commitment and dedication from so many people

throughout this year.  We are so thankful for our staff, volunteers, community

partners, vendors, and especially for those we serve! 

 

The COVID virus has hit our agency hard recently and every person who is

impacted by this is in our hearts.  That goes for anyone directly affected and

for those who are trying to pick up the slack and keep services going. 

We will get through this and be stronger on the other side if we work

together and support each other. 

 

Please stay home if you are feeling ill.  Follow safety guidelines

to remain healthy and strong.  Stay safe and know that we will be back

together before too long. 

 

Please let us know if there is anything we can do to help you. 

 

Happy Holidays!

Rebecca  Nowlin, LPC

Chief Executive Officer



Happy Holidays from the family

of Jamie & Robert Kennedy

Happy Holidays from Trish &

Chris Luther & Izzy

Happy Holidays from

Boonslick Senior Center
Happy Holidays from

Rebecca Nowlin & Family

Happy Holidays from

Marissa Peterson & Family

Happy Holidays from

Debbie Nations

Happy Holidays from

Melissa Schulte

Happy Holidays from

Jackie, Tyler & Alex OdenHappy Holidays from

Janice Claas



Happy Holidays from 

 Camdenton Senior Center

Happy Holidays from

Clarke Senior Center
Happy Holidays from

Donna Wobbe

Happy Holidays from

Vienna Senior Center

Happy Holidays from

Jennifer Barnhill & Family
Happy Holidays from

Eldon Senior Center

Happy Holidays from

Michelle Reeves
Happy Holidays from

Cori May & FamilyHappy Holidays from

Keymorah Shaw



Happy Holidays from

Karen Elwood & Tess

Happy Holidays from

Mark Lucas

Happy Holidays from

Carol Senor
Happy Holidays from

Salem Senior Center

Happy Holidays from

Rolla Nutrition Site

Happy Holidays from

Nate Wall

Happy Holidays from Teresa

Coleman, Pam Stroup & Bob

Wilkie

Happy Holidays from

Brenda DoyleHappy Holidays from

Nicholas Neebe & Family



Happy Holidays from Kim,

Frank & Leah Drummond

Happy Holidays from

Westside Senior Center
Happy Holidays from

Shelia Mastalski

Happy Holidays from

Versailles Senior Center

Happy Holidays from

Nicole Friedrich

Happy Holidays from

Steve Dopp

Happy Holidays from

Maureen McKeage

Happy Holidays from

Ronda GigerHappy Holidays from

Lorie True



Happy Holidays from

Alice Pearce & Lucy

Happy Holidays from

Mexico Senior Center

Happy Holidays from

Kurt Groner Happy Holidays from

Sonya White & Estella

Happy Holidays from

Cuba Senior Center

Happy Holidays from 

 Bethany Meloy

Happy Holidays from 

Hughes Senior Center

Happy Holidays from

Owensville Senior Center

Best Wishes for a
safe and happy

holiday season !


